IT IS NOT OUR POLICY TO

PROVIDE COVID-19
FIT TO FLY AIRLINE LETTERS

If you are planning to travel abroad and require proof that you
have been vaccinated against coronavirus (COVID-19), please
visit the government website using the link below, which
provides guidance on how to get proof of your COVID-19
vaccination status.

www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-
vaccination/vaccination-status-for-travelling-abroad/

As your GP, it is not our policy to issue COVID-19 certificates for
international travel purposes.
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